
MINISTRY OF PUBLIC WORKS 

ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 1947 

NOTICE NO: 84/ 2024 

STOWE HILL AT THE LANE JUNCTION 

PAGET PARISH 

EMERGENCY LANE CLOSURE 

FOR 

BELCO TRENCH WORKS 

IMMEDIATELY THROUGH SATURDAY, JUNE 29TH, 2024 

The Ministry of Public Works wishes to inform the motoring public that there will be a single­
lane closure on the eastbound turning lane on Stowe Hill at The Lane junction in Paget Parish. 
The lane closure will allow for BELCO emergency trench work to start immediately. 

The lane closure will commence immediately and will be ongoing until Saturday, June 29th,
2024. Working hours will be from 7:30 am through to 5:00 pm. 

Traffic control will be under the direction of BELCO representatives with barricades and cones. 

Motorists are advised to drive carefully through this junction when heading east or west. 

The Ministry of Public Works encourages the full cooperation of the motoring public and 
apologises for any inconvenience that may result. 

Should you have any questions regarding these works, please direct them to Mr. Ian Finnerty, 
the Field Operations Lead at BELCO, at# 295-5111. 

� 
Dated this dav)1 of June 2024

ByOrder 

Lt. Col. The Hon. David A. Burch, OBE (Mil), ED, JP, MP 

Minister of Public Works 


